
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Pembroke                Term:                                     Christmas             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

Wow!  What a busy term this has been!  We 

started our term looking at Bonfire night and 

have worked our way through Remembrance, 

Diwali and finished off with Stickman and 

Christmas.   

The children have been amazing at getting 

stuck into their phonics and retaining the 

sounds that we have been looking at.   

In maths we have been working on our 

counting skills and recognising our numbers.  In 

English we have enjoyed lots of sensory and 

interactive stories with the whole class taking 

part in dressing up as characters and feeling, 

tasting and smelling items from the various 

stories we’ve enjoyed.  We’ve been practising 

making choices with lots of visuals and some 

of us have been making sentences using 

colourful semantics to help us with our word 

order.   

In music with Charles the children have loved 

playing different instruments and learning lots 

of Christmas songs.   

Our weekly cooking lessons are always a 

favourite and the children are getting more 

and more confident in smelling, handling and 

tasting different foods.   

Another favourite is our weekly trips to the 

woods here at school.  We’ve enjoyed 

exploring the area, finding elves in the trees, 

sledging down the bank, playing with our 

stickmen and making Christmas stars.   

In PE we have been throwing and catching a 

range of different balls and then exploring 

some of the apparatus.  Everyone has 

become braver trying out new equipment 

and pushing ourselves to climb higher, and 

move safely between equipment.   

 

Merry Christmas from all the staff in Pembroke 

class and we look forward to seeing you in 

January for our new topic ‘To infinity and 

beyond’! 

 

 

 

Dates and events 

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of term 

 Tues 5th January - Term starts 

 

  


